
 

 

 

 
This Week 
English: The children learnt about the key features of non-chronological 
reports and started to find out information about volcanoes. 
Maths: The children continued to learn about money by adding amounts, 
finding change and solving word problems. 
 Topic: We started to make our own volcano models out of 

junk materials. 
 

 

 
 
Next Week: 

 

English: The children will be completing PiXL Writing Tasks.  
Maths: The children will be revising addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division and completing PiXL Tests. 
Science: The children will be looking at the importance of good 
nutrition and exercise in humans and animals 

 
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 
Maths: Children to complete investigation called Build it Up. 
English: Children to play game involving past and present tense verbs. 

 

Science: Children to find out what herbivore, carnivore and 
omnivore mean.  

 
 
 
Notices 
School finishes on Thursday 24th May at the normal 
time of 3.25pm for half term.  Children to return to 
school on Monday 4th June at 8.40am. 
 

 
Have great weekend,  
 
Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall, Mrs Mallard-Shaw and Miss Hanton 
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